
Bedford Township “Meet & Greet” for candidates running for Supervisor and Trustees 
6:15 pm Thursday October 27, 2016 at the Bedford Branch Library Main Conference Room 

The event is sponsored by the Canterbury Forest Homeowners Association and the Wildhaven Park Association. 
 
Each candidate will be allotted a total of ten minutes.  The first five minutes will be for the candidate to discuss, their personal background, family, 
education, and experience.  The second five minutes will be open to questions from the Homeowners Association.  A table will be set up and available for 
candidates to display their campaign literature. 
 
The event is open to the public.  Any questions can be directed to: 
 
Bob Poturalski  
Event Coordinator  
Email address : bobpoturalski@gmail.com 
 

Candidates: 
 
 
Supervisor:    
 
 
 
     
 
 
                                          Paul Pirrone                      Larry O’Dell 
 
Trustees: 
 
 
 
 
 
                            
 
 
                           Michelle Bork                    Nancy Tienvieri                  Rick Steiner                  TC Clements                     Greg Robinson 

mailto:bobpoturalski@gmail.com

